
From: David Glenister 
Sent: 07 June 2021 19:12 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application Reference: 2021/2575/T - Potential Felling of a Willow Tree, 1 Belsize Park 

Dear Sir Madam, 

I would like to object against the proposal to fell a Willow Tree at 1 Belsize Park. I am a 

visitor to Belsize Park and greatly admire this tree for its aesthetics and valuable contribution 

to the environment. 

The tree is making a significant contribution to the fauna of Belsize Park  being one of the 

first trees visible as you enter Belsize Park. 

The tree is contributing Oxygen into the atmosphere. We need trees to balance the 

increasing  CO2 in the atmosphere causing global warming and consequential global 

warming  

The tree is providing perch for birds. 

The tree could easily be managed to retain for nature and environment and the good of all. 

David 

David A Glenister 

 

  

 


